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February 22, 2021 

Dear Mrs. Winlock: 

The board of Church of the Master would like to thank you and your organization for the generous 
donation of supplies. 

Due to the generosity, we will be able to assist others within the community during this pandemic. 

A special thank you to the staff and coordinators who assisted with the scheduling, phone calls, 
emails and fellowship as we picked up the supplies. 

Blessings, 

Reverend Gloria Chaney, Pastor 
Patricia Cotton, Board President 
pcotton23@roadrunner.com 

              

      


